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~: Testimony on JIB 2724: " Bocird of Directors, ,

,De~ Chair Katamatsu, Vice Chair Ito and Members of the COmnlitt~e:

-'On behalfofthe Kauai Humane Society, we apprecjat~Jhe opportunity to comment
01), HB 27?4, Rel~tin~ to Offenses AgaiJlstPu~lic Order., ' "
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We are in strong support of the language in this bill and urge you to pass this
important legislatiOIi. ,We attended lUong with other'key stakeholders multiple
meetings to discuss,the issues ~elated to tetheted animals in our community" ,

'followIng last y~ar's legislatiVe session. This bill is the result ofthis collaboration to
more effect~velyaddre~s pet tetheri.ng issues. ,( ,- "

For public safety concerns, werespectfu!ly reque.stthat the language in SB 2877(1d)
regarding property litles be added to HB 2724. "This language is important to protect
the p_ublic. Oftentimes animals are tethered where there is no physical barrier from " p.,aul Douglass

innocent passersby. This language VVill help insUre a boundary by limiting the access '-Naomi Giovanni
'. h' Wal/aceJohnsonofan,animal to any property line, easement or pu lie ac~ess. '
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Gerri Cadiz [gcadiz@hawaiLrr.com)
Thursday, February 04, 2010 1:49 PM
JUDtestimony
HB 2724 & HB 2725

Judiciary Chair Karamatsu
HB 2724
Feb 4, 2010 at 2:20 pm
Chair Karamatsu &Members of the Judiciary Committee:

We support HB 2724. Tethering of dogs inhibits the safety of the animal and humans around
it. Any lengthy use of a tether should be strongly discouraged. Dogs are companion animals
and should be socialized and cared for in a humane manner.

We support HB 2725. Companion animals should be socialized and cared for in a humane manner.

Gerri Cadiz, President
Hawaiian Kennel Club
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